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Enea and Statskontoret Sign General Agreement

Enea Business Software AB reaches agreement with Statskontoret (The Swedish Agency for
Public Management)  for IT-services 2001.  The agreement is valid in two years and will be in
effect the first of January 2002.  Authorities included are AMS, Naturvårdsverket, RPS, RSV,
Valmyndigheten and SCB.

Enea Business Software can by this increase the presence in the public sector. The agreement concerns
IT-services in the field of Business Modelling and IT-Strategy and in the field of Software
development and Software Administration.

–  The agreement gives us increasing possibilities to fortify our position in the public sector, says
President, Juha Juslin.

Enea Business Software has a long experience in developing software for the health care sector, for
authorities and the entire public sector. Enea Business Software offers solutions in the form of projects
with full responsibility for the result or strengthen the customers IT- competence.

For more information, call President Juha Juslin,  +46 8 507 140 00,
e-mail  juha.juslin@enea.se or Lars Hellström at Statskontoret, +46 8 454 46 00, e-mail
lars.hellstrom@statskontoret.se

The Enea Group offers products, services and training for system and product developers mainly within communication
and safety critical applications as well as to other companies where high quality is essential.
Our more than 30 years of experience and concept within real-time system contributes to our clients´ fast and safe product
development for advanced applications.
Enea´s world leading real-time operating system OSE is the kernel in many products from data- and telecom providers.
The Enea Group, today counting 880 employees, is located, apart from Sweden where HQ resides at Täby, in Finland,
Germany, France, England, Japan and USA, where the HQ for the subsidiary OSE Systems is in San José.


